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Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care 
(MCHSCoC) Full Membership Board Meeting 

 

The Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care monthly public 

meeting will be held on Monday, October 15, 2018 at 747 S. State St., Ukiah, in 

the Big Sur Conference room, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. The meeting topics 

include: MCHSCoC committee report outs, agency updates/announcements, the 

funding process of the Homeless Emergency Aid Program (HEAP), reassigning 

committee members and a discussion of possible questions to pose to candidates 

for the Board of Supervisors’ open seats. 

The Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care program is a 

collaboration of individuals and agencies committed to the goal of fighting 

homelessness in our community. This group is instrumental in bringing federal 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) funding into the county to assist families 

and individuals experiencing, or at risk of homelessness, to gain access to stable 

housing. This group focuses on developing solutions to homelessness that also 

positively impact the larger community. Community members and agency staff 

interested in understanding some of the issues of homelessness in Mendocino 

County, and in working on solutions to fight homelessness, are welcome to attend 

these public meetings.  

For more information, please contact Maya Stuart, Chair of the MCHSCoC  
by emailing: stuartm@mendocinocounty.org or by calling (707) 463-7065. 
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